
 

                                                     

 

17th March 2025 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Year 3 visit to Bolton Museum 

 

In summer term, as part of our context ‘Walk like an Egyptian!’ the Year 3 children will be visiting Bolton 

Museum on Thursday 5th June.  Please can the children arrive at school at 8.45 am so they can be 

registered and ready to leave school at 9.15 am.  We should return to school by the end of the school 

day. 

 

The purpose of this visit is to learn about the life of the Ancient Egyptians. The children will be taking 

part in an ‘Ancient Egyptian’ workshop, which will develop their historical skills and knowledge about 

Ancient Egypt, and then they will have a tour of the museum. 

 

The cost of the trip will be £10.55 per child to cover the cost of the workshop, coach and insurance. 

 

Under the terms of the Education Reform Act 1988, there is no obligation to contribute to the cost and 

no child will be omitted from the activity because his/her parents are unwilling or unable to pay. 

However, it will be necessary to have substantial parental contributions in order that the activity takes 

place. If there are insufficient voluntary contributions the event will be cancelled.  Please let the 

school know if there is a genuine case of hardship or are unwilling to pay, as you will still 

need to give consent for your child to take part on ParentPay.  The matter will be dealt with in 

strictest confidence. 

 

Please could we ask that you give your consent and emergency contact details via www.ParentPay.com, 

Friday 23rd May.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Miss Grady & Miss Prescott 

Year 3 Teachers 
 

 

 

http://www.parentpay.com/

